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2037-S AMH GOOD LEON 781 1 - Official Print

EFFECT:  Modifies the definition of "necessary" to mean that, 
under the totality of the circumstances, the type and amount of 
physical force or deadly force used is a reasonable and proportional 
response to effect the legal purpose intended or to protect against 
the threat posed to the officer or others (rather than providing 
that the term means, with respect to physical force, that under the 
totality of the circumstances, the type and amount of physical force 
is reasonable to effect the legal purpose intended, and rather than 
providing that the term means, with respect to deadly force, that 
under the totality of the circumstances, the use of deadly force is 
a reasonable and proportional response to the threat posed to the 
officer and others). Retains the provision in the underlying bill 
providing that "necessary" also means that a reasonably effective 
alternative to the use of physical force or deadly force does not 
appear to exist. 
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ADOPTED 02/12/2022

On page 3, beginning on line 4, after "circumstances," strike all 
material through "exist" on line 12 and insert "a reasonably effective 
alternative to the use of physical force or deadly force does not 
appear to exist, and the type and amount of physical force or deadly 
force used is a reasonable and proportional response to effect the 
legal purpose intended or to protect against the threat posed to the 
officer or others"

--- END ---


